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From: Laurette Odani [Iaurette_odani@yahoo.com]

Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2008 3:16 PM

To: Rep. James Tokioka

Subject: House Bill 3352

Hawaii House of Representatives Legislative Management Committee

Dear James Tokioka, Vice Chairman,

I would like to take a moment of your time to inform you that I oppose House Bill 3352.
I was a former client of Hawaii Disability Rights Center. HDRC helped me with the following: 1)

HDRC put together an Advance Health Care Directive for me free of charge.
2) HDRC obtained for me visitation with children when my former spouse did

not follow through.
I support HDRC because they support all disabled, such as mentally retarded, mentally ill, and

physically disabled.
Please, vote "No" on House Bill 3352.

Sincerely,

Laurette Odani

A Disabled Person
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